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"Finally, brethren,
PRAY FOR US,
that the
word of the Lord
may have free course,
and be glorified,

even as it is with you:
2 Thessalonians 3:1

ro?;'.The Sanchez Family

SPANIARDS Reaching SPAIN for the Glory of God

Prayer Letter March-April
“Faithful is he that calleth you, who also will do it, Brethren, pray for us.”
(1Thessalonians 5: 24-25)

Our Dear :

Greetings from Spain in the wonderful and holy name of Jesus!

There is not much we can say about these two last months, but we must acknowledge
God’s grace and faithfulness in our family life. We were preaching just recently on this
subject: The Faithfulness of God. Faithful is God, says the Bible over and over. Have
you recently experienced such wonderful faithfulness in your own life? Just look around,
and into your own life, and you will see it in an overflowing way. Such faithfulness
should provoke us to be more faithful toward Him as well.

You may remember that we told you about the pastor asking us to take his
pastorate. We were praying about this. Finally, he has decided to go on in his pastorate,
so we are very glad on that. We think this is the best it can be; though I have to say that
we believe he is going to ask me again some time later. He still is not being sure of his
calling. We do not want to appear as if we are taking over his pastorate. So, next time, if
it occurs again, we are going to tell him that he should tell the congregation for them to
pray about it, and then decide. Please, pray about this.

Our daughter is visiting the States. Her fiancee has graduated and they will have
a couple of weeks trying to know each other a little bit more before they get married. Of
course, his family are with them. After graduation they are going back to Michigan, and
from there, she will come back home. They plan to marry next August 3 here in Madrid.
Pray also for this event.

Another thing I would like you to pray about is our next quick trip to the States.
We are working on our master’s degree. This is our second year. This is an opportunity
we have to earn such a degree at Foundations Bible College. They offered a three-year
program in two intensive weeks during July. Pray that I may be able to follow this year
and the next, and to pertorm ail the readings, papers, and requirements they ask.

I am in the process of translating a book: “The Battle for the Spanish Bible” by
Calvin George. This is a very interesting book to clarify the rumors that some men have
divulged. The subject is a defense of the Spanish Bible, that the Reina-Valera is as good
for the Spanish speaking world as the Kings J. ames is to the English world. Please, pray
for this translating work.

Our magazine Fundamentos Biblicos goes on. We are in our tenth anniversary.
Some say that not many publications in the Fundamental work among Spanish Christians
endure so long. So we thank the Lord for these TEN YEARS! Praise the Lord with us.
I would like to know if you support some missionary to a Spanish country. I would like
to send them our magazine. Maybe they, or the people from their churches, would take
its spiritual benefit. Please, give us their Mail or E-mail addresses.

Dear people, thank you very much for your spiritual and financial support you
are giving to us. May this result in souls that are reached for the Lord, and Christians that
grow to glorify Him.

Receive our love we have for you. In the precious and holy name of Jesus. Your
missionaries to Spain,

Alejandro, Fina and Samuel Sanchez



